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CALENDAR DATES  

DECEMBER 

2nd - Cross Country, Parkwood Springs 

5th - Panathlon Ice Skating Event 

7th - Christmas Jumper Day 

14th - Y5/Y6 PTA Cinema Club, 
3.35pm - 5.30pm 

15th - PTA Christmas ‘Elfridges’ 

20th - Christmas dinner 

20th - NGJS Winter Festival, 2.45pm 

22nd - Christmas Party Lunch 

22nd - Last day of term.  

JANUARY 

6th - Christmas Tree Recycling NGIS, 
10am - 2pm 

8th - Children back to school 

10th - Y6 SATs & Robinwood Meeting, 
6pm 

16th - Y6 Zoolab 

20th - Cross Country, Brunswick 

22nd - 24th - Y6 Robinwood Trip 

26th - PTA Burns Night Social 

w/b 29th - Y3 SEND Review Meetings 

30th - Y3 Production, 2.30pm & 6pm 

ASSEMBLIES THIS WEEK 

On Monday, we held our celebration and merit assembly.  
 

Mrs Kirby’s assembly was all about Health and Wellbeing.  
 

Mrs Thorlby introduced ‘Christmas Jumper Day’,  in support of 
Save the Children. She talked about the benefits of charity and 
the importance of supporting/looking after children all over the 
world, especially those living in conflict. 
 

The Christian Festival ‘Advent’ was talked about and Mrs Thorlby 
explained its meaning. 
 

Our Value of the half term - ‘Pride’ was also talked about. 

NGJS ATTENDANCE 
 

This week, our whole school attendance was 95.5% 
 

Please ensure that your child is on time for school. Children can 
be brought into the yard from 8.40am. Learning in school starts 
at 8.50am.  

CURRENT STANDINGS 
HOUSE POINTS 

STEEL 166 

PEAKS 159 

ORIGINALS 159 

CUTLERS 148 

 THANK YOU TO 
VALLEYSIDE 

 

We would like to say a 
huge ‘THANK YOU’ to 

Valleyside Garden   
Centre for donating, 

yet another, beautiful 
Christmas tree for our 

school hall.  
 

It is very much          
appreciated by us all! 

mailto:enquiries@nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk
http://www.nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk/


FREE SCHOOL 
HOLIDAY 

ACTIVITIES 
(FOR CHILDREN 

WHO ARE 
ELIGIBLE FOR 
BENEFITS-

RELATED FREE 
SCHOOL MEALS) 
 

Please see the details 
opposite, regarding 
free holiday activities 
with food, in our area, 
for the upcoming 
Christmas Holidays. 
 

Booking for these 
sessions is limited and 
opens at 3pm on 
Friday 8th December. 
It’s a varied rota of 
activities, so hopefully 
there will be 
something for 
everyone.  
 

Most sessions are bookable through www.sheffieldhealthyholidays.org but all of the clubs can take bookings 
over the phone from 3pm on Friday 8th December. 

DINNER MENU W/C 4/12/23 
 

If your child’s meal pattern changes, we politely ask that you inform the school office directly, rather than 
speaking to class teachers. We ask that a week’s notice is given for any changes made. Thank you. 

http://www.sheffieldhealthyholidays.org/


PTA NEWS 
 

We wanted to say a MASSIVE THANK YOU to everyone for the fantastic donations of gifts for the hampers 
and for Elfridges.  We have been blown away with everyone’s generosity and are feeing really excited about 
it.  There is still time to donate, so if you have any unwanted and unused gifts for any age and/or any extra 
wrapping paper or gift bags, please drop them into Santa's sack in the main office.  Gifts for your child's 
year group colour (for the hampers) can be dropped in to the relevant box under the chairs in the main office.  
Please see posters for details! 

A reminder of upcoming events: 
 

Thursday 7th December:  Y3/4 Cinema Club showing Elf 
Tickets are currently on sale. The final day to buy a ticket is Monday 4th December.  Please do get in touch 
with the office if you have any queries or concerns.  Details on attached poster. 
 

Thursday 14th December:  Y5/6 Cinema Club  
The votes are in and once they are counted and verified children will find out what the film will be.  Tickets 
for this event will be on sale from Monday 4th December.  Details of how to purchase these tickets will be 
sent out early next week so keep a look out! 
 

Friday 15th December: Elfridges 
The Elves have been collecting all your wonderful donations.  On the day, the children will each have a time 
slot to visit our pop up shop and buy a gift, for someone of their choosing.  They will browse the goodies, make 
their choice, hand over their money and wrap the present so it is ready to be taken away with them and 
gifted.  Anymore unwanted, unused gifts would be greatly appreciated to stock the shelves of our one day 
only shop! 
 

Wednesday 20th December:  The Winter Festival 
The PTA will be serving refreshments so bring along some cash and you 
will be able to purchase something to help keep you warm! 
 

Friday 26th January:  Burns Night Ceilidh 
We are really excited about this adult only social event.  The band are 
booked, the food sorted and the logistics all organised.  Two of our 
team have worked really hard to get this event off the ground. Now, we 
just need you to buy your tickets and come along for an evening of fun 
and dancing to help beat those January blues.   Please see the poster 
for more details. 
 

Thank you for all your support as always!   
 

Happy December from all on the PTA committee. 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


